
Good Saturday afternoon Deer Park!  Thank you to all our 
Soaring Eagle 5th Grade Families as they came out to 
experience the Historical Wax Museum!  It was amazing to 
have so many visitors back on campus and supporting 
student’s learning.  We appreciate you!   

• We start our week with events on Tuesday evening.  

o Chorus is right after school for 4th and 5th graders.  

o We also have McBuck night at the River Crossing McDonald’s so be sure to 

pick up from chorus and head over to get dinner!  The flyer comes home in 

the Tuesday folder so be sure to check those back packs each Tuesday.  

o Also on Tuesday is our monthly SAC meeting at 4:00 in the media center for 

those parents voted onto this committee.  

• Wednesday is Early Release Day for ALL students.  We will dismiss students to go 

home at 12:50, two hours earlier.  Be sure to let your child’s teacher know if they are 

going home a DIFFERENT way than their normal dismissal.  If you need an additional 

car tag please notify the office on Monday so the tag can go home on Tuesday in 

time for Wednesday.  

• It’s not too late to sign up for Great American Teach In!  Call the office to speak with 

our school secretary Adriana and work out the best presentation details.  

• Our PTA has been working hard preparing for the Fall Festival on November 18th.  

o We are adding a few extra fun activities to include a petting zoo! It’s highly 

recommended to get your tickets ahead of time and save yourself the waiting 

in a line.  Most activities are 2-4 tickets EACH and know that you can always 

get more tickets on site so bring cash with you as well.  

o We are asking that families park at the Verizon Center grassy area and walk to 

the school.  

o Don’t miss our Family Scarecrow/Fall Character Competition during Fall 

Festival.  For convenience you can drop off your scarecrow any time during 

the 18th in the front office OR you can bring it with you to the Fall 

Festival.  Remember to keep your characters Family Friendly.  We are going to 

decorate the car loop and vote on the top characters that night.  Pick old 

items to build your character as they will stay up during the Thanksgiving 

Break for the whole community to enjoy as they pass by The Park.  

• Mark your calendars for the break November 22nd through 26th as there is no school.  

Wishing everyone a really nice Autumn week.  

 


